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Ottawa, October 13, 1910.

Madam,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 6th instant reportiug upon the domestie science

work carried on by you in connection with the Sheahegwan

ing school.

The lack of interest shown by the women of the

reserve is noted, but it is hoped that you will in time

be able to Hvercome this.

The Department wishes to express its approciation

of the interest that you are enowing in both this and the

class-room work and will be glad to hear from you again at

a later date.

Your obedient servant,

Lomhea

secretary.

Miss Adele Duhamel,

Teacher,

Sheshegwaning Indian School,

Silverwater, Ont.
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